

JIMMY DELSHAD

CITY OF BEVERLY HILLS

455 NORTH REXFORD DRIVE . BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA 90210

September 22, 2007

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Beverly Hills City Council, it is my great pleasure to congratulate the graduating class of the Los Angeles Police Department Boot Camp. Making it through this demanding program is a true accomplishment.

I would also like to recognize the hard work and dedication of Officer Joseph Marrone and his team, who have made this program possible and contributed so much to the lives of these young people and to Mrs. Shirin Neshat for bringing this to my attention.

Congratulations again to the graduates and best wishes for the continued success of the Los Angeles Police Department Boot Camp.

Sincerely,

Jimmy Delshad

Mayor